
Barbara Douglass
Brunswick
LD 1126
Senator Carney, Representative Kuhn, Members of the Committee, 
I am Barbara Douglass in Brunswick, and I am a retired teacher.
Maine needs a strong state serialization law to ensure that dangerous, unserialized 
firearms are treated the same as every other firearm under Maine law. Unserialized 
weapons are used to conceal unlawful activity and avoid background checks that the 
user would not be able to pass.
Respectfully,


